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Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
shayne.mallard@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
   
cc: Ms Sharon Ohnesorge, A/Director, Upper House Committees at 
lawandjustice@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Mallard 
 
Review of the NSW Workers Compensation Scheme  
Questions on Notice arising from the hearing on 7 November 2016 
 
I refer to the Questions on Notice arising from the recent hearing of the Legislative Council 
Standing Committee on Law and Justice’s First Review of the Workers Compensation 
Scheme.  
 
I am pleased to enclose the State Insurance Regulatory Authority’s (SIRA) responses to the 
Questions on Notice. 
 
Please note, I have identified that on page 33 of the transcript, during an exchange about the 
release of information, the relevant legislative provision should be section 243AA of the 
Workplace Injury Management and Workers Compensation Act 1998, not section 248AA, as 

I advised. 
 
Any enquiries about the responses may be directed to Bridget Barrett, A/Executive Director, 
Workers and Home Building Compensation Regulation, SIRA, on  or by email 
on  

 
Yours sincerely 

Anthony Lean 

Chief Executive 




